
QUOC·GIA Vl~T·NAM 

rchu-1::u'o'ng elzanh-:l>hu Saigon October 19th, 1954 

Dr. J. HArTI'TAH , President 
Michigan State College 
East Lansing 
Michigan 

Dear Sir, 

In this personal letter, I wish to express to you 
my sincere thanks for the cooperation you have given 
us in the sending of the first team of American professors, 
headed by Dr. E. WEIDNER, to explore the possibilities 
of American technical expert help to our Government. 

Myself and others members of my Governement, we 
are quite pleased to have the occasion to welcome the 
four professors from Michigan State College, whom you 
have kindly released from their teaching duties at the 
College to let them come to Vietnam. We are also sure 
that their two-week survey here will bring out very 
useful recommendations and suggestions concerning the 
reorganization of the main agencies in the Vietnamese 
Governement. We only regret that it has not been possible 
for them to stay longer in Vietnam. 

I take this occasion also to thank you in a special 
way for making it possible for Dr. WESLEY FISHEL to stay 
in Vietnam until now despite the many obligations he 
has at the Michigan §tate College. During his stay here, 
he has been most useful to my Government, and I hope 
that in the near future it will be possible for him to 
comme back to Vietnam. 

With my best wishes for you, dear Sir, I am, 

Yours sincerely, 

~~ 
NGO DINH DIEM,President 
National Government of Vietnam 
Independance Palace 
Saigon, Vietnam 
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